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Notification 

 This is inform that  As per the IQAC guideline by NAAC for the year 2021-22, 
following committee has been formed.   

Dr. A. S. Barde                                          Chairperson 

Dr. L.S.Tulankar            Management member 

Mr. Parag Pandripande                           Member from the local society 

Dr. N.B.Pangul                              Member from the faculty 

Dr. A.A.Sargar                                         Member from the faculty   

Dr. Vilas Ghode                                      Member from the faculty 

Dr. Rekha Jagnale      Member from the faculty 

Dr. P.B.Ganthade       Member from the faculty 

Ms. Shubhangi Tule                 Admn. Member 

Mr. Nikhil Vaidya                       Alumni  Member 

Mr. Akash Kedar    Student Member 

Dr. Seema Lobo                          IQAC Coordinator (as Member) 

 

Copy to CDC for information  

 

 



 

 

  
Plan of Action                                                                

                                            
Achievements/Outcomes 
 

1 Academic Calendar for the Year 
2021-22 was formulated by the  
Academic Planning Committee in 
consultation with the  Principal 

The Academic Calendar for the 
session 2021-22 was successfully 
executed. 

2 .Faculty Members/Non Teaching 
Staff were requested to write   
Proposal for organizing 
Conference/Seminar/Webinar. 

Two Online  National Level Webinars 
organized by the Institute for 
Teachers and Students 

3 Participation inRTMNUniversity 
Syllabus Formulation 

BSW&MSW Curriculum revision work 
taken up by the Staff members along 
with the facultymembers allotted by 
the University. 

4 Principal  instructed the staff 
members on the completion of   
AQAR 20-21 for submission and  
planning of activities for the 
submission of AQAR2021-22 
which are pending. 
 

The staff members stressed on 
completion of both the AQAR20-
21,and 2021-22 before the date given 
by NAAC on 28th February2023. 

 

 


